
DISCO
EYFS/KS1 Children attending the disco will be taken there by school staff straight after 
school. Children may bring a change of clothes in a named carrier bag. Children not 
attending the disco to be collected from classes as normal. AT THE END OF THE DISCO 
THE CHILDREN ARE TO BE COLLECTED BY AN ADULT FROM THEIR CLASSROOMS. 
KS2 Children to enter the disco via the hall doors as normal. AT THE END OF THE DISCO 
ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED VIA THE HALL DOORS BY AN ADULT.

Spring

Thursday 27th March
Key Stage 1  (Yrs R-2)  •  3.15-4.15pm
Key Stage 2  (Yrs 3-6)  •  4.30-5.30pm

Friends of Archbishop Wake School 
proudly present

Friends of Archbishop Wake School: Registered charity number 1000983Enhancing the school life of our children

TICKETS £3
Book now on Arbor Clubs 
by 9am 27th March


